SDI INTERNATIONAL
COLTFGF

No. SDJIC/Notice/2025-26/33 Date: 22/09/2025

NOTICE
Mandatory Submission of Parent’s Aadhaar Number and Contact Details for
University Enrollment

This is to inform all First-Year students of B. Com, BBA, BCA, B. Sc. (IT), M. Com
and MMS students that for university enrollment it is mandatory to submit the
Aadhaar number of any one of your parents.

To comply, every student must complete the Google Form (the link has been circulated
in the ofTicial WhatsApp groups of students).

Deadline: 12:00 PM (noon), 23/09/2025 — submissions after this deadline will not be
accepted and may dclay your enrollment.
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